
May 14, 2019 

8840 SW Burnham Street 
Tigard, Oregon 97223 
(503) 431-0458
jessica.epley@ftr.com

Via Electronic Filing

 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission  
Electronic Filing Center 
https://www.utc.wa.gov/docs/Pages/ElectronicFiling.aspx 

Frontier Communications Northwest (Frontier) Service Denials Filing (UT-180831) 

Dear Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission, 

Frontier Communications Northwest, Inc. has not denied service to a single customer in the past six 
months.  As such, we have nothing to file with the Commission.  Frontier Communications respectfully 
requests relief from the retention of service denial records effective immediately as provided for in 
Docket UT-171082. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Epley 
Government & External Affairs Manager 
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